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                                                                                                                                                                                                   June 29, 2025  

Dear parents, 
 

As we come to the end of another joyful and enriching school year, we feel very happy to be a 
part of this beautiful journey with the children and their families. Our school community is growing 
and we are progressing to excel with all areas of child care program in our school. This year, the 
children blossomed in so many ways- socially, emotionally and academically. Each child made 
tremendous strides at their pace. We are proud of their independence, curiosity and kindness. 
The lesson of kindness will take them all through their life. Please support our work and efforts to 
continue the lessons on kindness at home.  
 

The summer is here and we hope you find time to relax, explore and enjoy special moments with 
your children. The summer months allow great opportunities to seek outdoor adventures and 
picnics. The school has also planned special themes for each week for our summer program. This 
will further allow the children to extend their knowledge of the world around them. Please visit 
our school website to check the summer calendar and school snack/ lunch menu.  
 

The summer camp will start from Wednesday, July 2nd till Friday August 22nd. Most of the 
Discovery Montessori staff members will take summer off. The summer camp children will use the 
Casa 1 and Casa 2 classrooms in the main house. The back building classrooms will be closed for 
the summer. Parents from Casa 4 and 5 are requested to drop off their children in the front 
building at the main door. The children from Casa 4 and Casa 5 who are enrolled for the summer 
camps have already visited their new class rooms for the summer months. The timings for the 
summer camps are from 8:30 am to 3:30 pm. The school will be closed sharply at 3:30 pm. 
 

Casa 1 will be guided by Ms. Fatiha Ali and Ms. Kiran Farooqi for the month of July  
Casa 2 will be guided by Ms. Dianna Phillips and Ms. Rabbia Hasnat for the month of July. 
Ms. Priya Selliah will continue to prepare snacks and lunches. 
Ms. Fouzia Ali will be the administrator for July and August.  
Ms. Soudie Pouya will be our support staff.  
 

The teachers have returned your child's belongings please bring a fresh pair of change of 
clothes, indoor shoes and water bottle on Wednesday 02 July 2025. Please make sure that you 
have labelled your child's items.  
 

As the weather gets warmer and sunnier, we want to ensure that all the children attending a 
summer camp are protected during outdoor play. We kindly ask that you apply sunscreen at 
home each morning before arriving at school. If you want your child to have another application 
before the afternoon playtime, please send a labeled bottle of sunscreen and fill out the consent 
form available at the main door. If you have already signed the consent form, we will make sure 
your child has the application before the afternoon play time.  
 

We wish you all a very happy and safe summer.  
 

Fouzia Ali 


